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 04 September 2018
Headteacher: Mr Martin Fallon

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome Back! 

I hope that you all have had a wonderful holiday and that the children return to us ready to learn and have fun! 

New Starters
I would like to extend a very warm welcome to our two new teachers Mrs Fenton (Y2) and Miss Chisholm (Y4). We also have Jack Roper joining us as part of the After-School Club staff. I am certain that you will make our new staff feel welcome. I would like to wish them all every success and hope they enjoy their time working in this fantastic school. I would also like to wish all of our new pupils and families joining us a warm welcome and hope that they will be very happy at our school too. 
 
Student Planners
We have discontinued the planners that we have used for the last few years. The cost had become quite prohibitive and we felt we could not justify this outlay. Instead, the children will make greater use of their homework books.  Spellings will now be sent home within homework books – they will be printed on yellow paper so that they are easy to locate.  In addition, all children will receive a reading record book in which both pupils and parents can record their reading.  Please ensure that these books are in school regularly.
 
Diary Dates
Diary dates for the year will be sent out on Tuesday 11 September. We have tried to cover most of the main events planned however, I know that we will be adding lots more information as the year progresses. We will update this diary on a half-termly basis to ensure you are aware of any new events that are coming up. Remember to check the school app and our website for the most current information. The app can be downloaded from all app stores by searching for school jotter.  Once the app is installed, search for our school (one time only, it remembers the school after this).
 
Pupil Information Sheet
We will be sending out data sheets tomorrow. Before any of you rush in to ask; yes, this sheet is fully GDPR compliant and all information stored conforms with the revised legislation! As a consequence of GDPR, we will need to request all parents complete the form, even if there are no changes. We will be destroying the previous copies. 
It is essential that we have the most current information about both you and your child on our system. We did have three occasions last year when we were unable to contact a parent whose child had become ill. 
 
Mosborough Primary Group
Join us to for a cuppa and a cake (or 2) to raise money for Macmillan Cancer Support at our coffee afternoon on Friday 28 September 2:00-3:15pm.  Donations of home baked and shop bought cakes, buns and biscuits are always welcome.  The first MPG meeting of the school year and AGM will be held next Wednesday 12 September at 7.30pm – everyone is welcome to attend!

Information For Parents
By Friday 7 September, you will all receive further information about your child’s class that relates to the specific aspects of the curriculum being covered this term and any other routines they have established. A copy of this information will also be placed in your child’s class page on the website.

This year at Mosborough, we are introducing Knowledge Organisers to support the children in their understanding of the world, past and present, and to support them in retaining and retrieving key facts. These will be used in order to help the children to develop their knowledge of key areas of the curriculum and allow them to deepen their understanding of history and geography in particular. Your child will bring home a Knowledge Organiser prior to the start of their topic so that they can begin learning the key facts; we anticipate that many parents will enjoy learning alongside their children! 

Pushchairs and prams

Whilst our school is big, our corridors are small – especially in the mornings as our children arrive.  To make sure our corridors are safe for all, can we remind parents that pushchairs and prams must be left outside.

HMS Mosborough
After several weeks of not being sea-worthy, HMS Mosborough is finally fit to sail again!  Children in KS1 and Foundation are now able to continue enjoying playtime and lunchtime on their pirate ship.  So that we can keep HMS Mosborough in shipshape condition, please remind children that they should not play on it after school.

School Website and APP
Please remember to keep checking our website as new information is placed up there on a daily basis. Each class has its own page which they aim to update at least each half term. On these pages you will find information about current topics and photographs of the children enjoying their learning.  
If you do not have the app on your phone, what have you been doing with your time?! It is a great way to ensure you do not miss out on key events happening in school. 
 
Shine Assemblies
Please note that the first texts will be sent out on Friday 7th for the assembly on the 14th September.  

 
Executive Headship
As many of you are aware I had been supporting Halfway Junior School whilst their head teacher has been absent due to ill-health. This arrangement is continuing during the Autumn term. I will still be in school, in either the morning or afternoon of each day and will always be available should anybody wish to have a chat. Mrs Smales will continue in her role as Head of School and is your first point of contact should there be anything that the class teacher or office staff are unable to resolve. 
 
It is lovely to be back and I look forward to chatting with all of you over the course of the term. 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Martin Fallon 
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